Sent: 01 April 2019 16:55

To: Planning Policy Vale
Subject: CPRE Oxon response to LP2 Main Mods
Attachments: VoWH LP2 Main Mods - CPRE Oxon Response April 2019.doc

Dear Sir/Madam

Please find attached a response from CPRE Oxfordshire to the VoWH Local Plan Part 2 Main Modifications
consultation.

| would be grateful for confirmation of safe receipt.
Our comments on heritage matters are outstanding and will be submitted very shortly.

With thanks,

Helen Marshall
Director

CP
RE oxfordshire

CPRE Oxfordshire, 20 High Street, Watlington, OX49 5PY

www.cpreoxon.org.uk facebook.com/CPREOxfordshire | Twitter@CPREOxfordshire
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